The West Eligibility Committee of the Kentucky High School Athletic Association met at the Holiday Inn North in Elizabethtown, Kentucky on Wednesday, September 20, 1989, at 10:00 a.m. for the purpose of hearing appeals. Members present were: Sam Chandler, Sandy Allen, C.K. Henry, Charlie Miller and Bob Rogers. Commissioner Tom Mills and Billy V. Wise were also present.

The meeting was called at the request of the parents of the following students, all of whom are students who transferred to Caldwell County High School from Dawson Springs High School: Mark B. Barrett, Christopher Cranor, Allen Korb and Josh Riley.

In the absence of their parents, Mr. Rogers spoke to the Committee on behalf of Allen Korb and Josh Riley. Mr. Brian Barrett and Mr. Charles Cranor each spoke on behalf of their sons, requesting that By-Law 6 be waived in their favor. Following questions by members of the Committee and a discussion thereof, Mr. Rogers excused himself from the meeting since these students are members of his student body. Following additional discussion, the Committee voted to uphold the ruling of the Commissioner in each of the four cases.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Chairman, West Frig. Committee

Secretary